EMBASSY OF VIETNAM
1233 20th Street, NW, Suite 400 . Washington, D.C. 20036
Tel: (202) 861-0737 « Fax: (202) 861-0917

No: ##/ CH/2002

The Embassy of the Socialist Republic of Vietnam presents its
compliments to the Import Administration, International Trade
Administration, United States Department of Commerce and has the
honor to inform the later as follows:

According to the notice of 52943 Federal Register/ Vol. 67, No.
157 on August 14, 2002 and in the spirit of cooperation to make a
contribution into the Department of Commerce's investigation to clear up
the anti-dumping case against import of certain frozen fish fillets from
Vietnam, Vietnam’s Government will submit its comments on Vietnam’s
market economy status. Since this is the first time Vietnam is involved
into an anti-dumping investigation, in order to be sure that the comments
by Vietnamese side are as comprehensive and informative as needed, a
reasonable timeframe is rtequired for the preparation. Therefore
Vietnam’s Government would like to request the US Department of
Commerce for a minimum additional time of two weeks beyond the
current September 4, 2002 deadline |

The Embassy of Vietnam avails itself this opportunity to renew
to the Import Administration, Intenational Trade Administration ,
United States Department of Commerce, the assurances of its highest

consideration?
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